19-680-004 - Voice System Upgrade
Responses to Q27

1. The RFP does not explicitly call for a DR site as part of the upgrade.

2. The District does not anticipate the need for local trunking unless POTS lines are needed for
alarm circuits. Beyond that, as much as possible should be IP connected to the enterprise.

3. Yes.

4. Poudre School District will sign a LOA upon individual request.



